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LETTER DATED 25 JANUARY 2008 FROM THE PERMANENT 

REPRESENTATIVE OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY ADDRESSED TO 
THE SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE CONFERENCE ON 

DISARMAMENT REGARDING THE REQUESTS FOR PARTICIPATION 
IN THE WORK OF THE CONFERENCE DURING 2008 FROM  

NON-MEMBER STATES 
 

 
 
 
 
 

I have the honour to inform you that Turkey accepts the list contained in document 
CD/WP.547 with the understandings emphasized in and circulated with documents CD/1438 and 
CD/1738. 
 

I would appreciate it if this letter could be issued as an official document of the 
Conference on Disarmament. 
 
 
 
 
 
 (Signed): Ahmet ÜZÜMCÜ 
  Ambassador 
  Permanent Representative 
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